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Water and Wastewater treatment operations is working to cut cost wherever 

possible.  

Costs for the Collections Systems costs will increase since the system needs 

repairs. Otherwise, we can ignore the Collections System and look at spending 

millions of dollars upgrading the plant in 3 to 4 years. 

 

 

 

 

Have a great week! 

 

Kevin Trewhella 

 

 

 

 


